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This Week 
We hope you had a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year! The children have settled 

back into school well after their Christmas break and it has been lovely to hear what they 

got up to over the holidays. We have started our topic: ‘Are carrots orange?’ this week by 

exploring, tasting, and looking at fruit and vegetables. Next week, we are going to be 

making a fruit salad and planting our own seeds. In maths, we have been learning about 

teen numbers and how they are represented.  

This half term 
‘Are carrots orange?’ is our new topic for 

this half term.  

 

Possible lines of enquiry: 

 food 

 recipes and cooking 

 healthy eating 

 the benefits of exercise 

 origins of different food 

  

Reading records 

 Well done to all the children that have been 

reading at home: 

25 reads  

Rumejsa  

50 reads  

Levi    Emily    Mehnoor   Aadhira  

100 reads  

Taylor  

Special Events/Activities/News 
Thank you to parents/carers for your observations on Tapestry over the Christmas 

holidays. Your observations contribute as evidence to support our assessment of your 

children’s abilities.  

After school clubs start next week. If your child wants to start a club, please ensure that 

you sign up for one in advance.  

Reminders 
We have PE every Monday and Wednesday so please ensure your child is not wearing earrings on these 

days. All children must have a full PE kit in school. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

Lots of items of clothing have been misplaced at school. Please ensure that every item of clothing is 
labelled with your child’s name including hats, gloves etc. If your child has brought a piece of clothing home 

that is not yours, please return it and we will get it back to its owner. Thank you!  

 


